
October 23, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
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If you’d like to             

contact Rob McRay,   

his email address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

Tell Us You’re  

Here! 

 

 

 

Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

I KNOW THE NAME… 

But I can’t place the face. Soon you will be able to attach a face 

with the name. 

We are in the process of changing over to a new church database, 

and we need to update the pictures of our members. The photos 

will be individual photos, but you can also have a family photo               

if desired. If you would like to place your own photo with your 

information in the database, that will be possible as well. Our goal 

is to get everyone’s photo into our new database. 

We will start taking photos on Sunday, October 30th, and continue 

over the following few weeks. Photos will be taken after church 

service and during classes. It shouldn’t take long so you will still 

be able to attend your class. We have converted one of our offices 

into a “photo studio”. You will be able to enter the first door to the 

left of the main office door. Just follow the signs and SMILE. 

Funeral Arrangements for Jerry Fletcher 

Date: October 24 
Place: Porter Loring Mortuary North 2102 N                              

Loop 1604 East 
Visitation: 12:00—1:00pm 

Service: 1:00—1:45pm 
Burial: Fort Sam Houston National Cemetery at 2:30pm 



 

 
 
 

Prayers Request 

 Prayers for the Cleveland Family 

 Ann Stalcup’s parents home was broken into and they stole 

over 50k worth of possessions including a vehicle and                

motorcycle. 

 Quinn Britt—Prayers of thanksgiving for God’s blessing on 

me and my family thus far and for continued healing of my 

wound and the nerve damage in my arms and hands. 

TRUNK OR TREAT NEEDS 

Baskets in the main and nursery                                    

foyer for candy 

We needs lots of trunks! Check your email 

for the link to sign up to help with a trunk 

and to volunteer. We appreciate all your 

help with this event! 

Thanksgiving Turkey Meals 

Our Food Pantry will be handing out 200 turkeys 

and trimmings to some of our Food Pantry clients 

on Saturday, November 12th from                              

2:00pm-4:00pm in the lower parking lot.  

Contact David St. James to volunteer.  

If you would like to donate the trimmings for these families, we need: 

 2 cans green beans  1 box dehydrated potato flakes 

 2 cans corn   1 box stuffing 

 2 pkgs. Dry gravy mix  Cranberry sauce (optional) 

SAVE the date 

Breakfast with Santa 

Friday, December 16, 6:00pm  

Safe Place Training 

October 23rd 

2:00pm in Room 105 

If you haven’t sent your RSVP for this first training, 

there will be others scheduled in the near future. 

Everyone is asked to participate in this training 

that will be working with our Youth and Children. 

Questions—contact the church office.                                       

210-688-3002 

 

Our deepest sympathy 
to Briana Tressel and 

her family in the passing of her grandmother 
this week. Please be praying for them during        

this difficult time and for travel safety.              

All Youth are invited to                        
Quince and Gayla Fryar’s home for                                     

a time of fellowship and fun. 

Tuesday, 6:30—8:00pm  

No SonShine Hour                  
TODAY 

We will have it next week 


